

Trinity Learning



Minister: Rev. Ian Griffiths

Tel: 01235 200924

E-mail: email.itg42@gmail.com

Education & Development Officer: Rosemary Perrow
The Conduit Centre

Conduit Centre

Conduit Road

Abingdon

OX14 1DB

Tel: 01235 520282

trinitylearning@gmail.com

Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are delighted to inform you that your child has been selected to take a place in our mentoring project, "Hello Abingdon". Funded by grants from The Vale of the White Horse, Oxford Community Foundation and Abingdon Town Council, this project allows young people to find out about their community, at the same time as learning important life skills in the real world.

Working as a team, the children will have a chance to develop their literacy, ICT and citizenship as they research, write and produce a newsletter about and for their own community. The placement runs for six afternoons (1-3pm), beginning on September. During that time, the group will visit local places, interview local people and use our office facilities at The Conduit Centre, - all under the supervision of a qualified mentor.

We offer this service at no cost at all to yourself or your child's school. However, we do need your written consent before your child can join the scheme – so we would be grateful if you could return the slip below to the school, as soon as possible. If you have any queries please contact the school, or telephone me on 01235 520282.

R.A.Perrow Rosemary Perrow M.A., P.G.C.E., C.A.P.P.	
Education & Development Officer	Headteacher
Child's Name:	Class:
 I would like my child to take part in this pr I understand that this may include trips by 	· ·

- I understand that this may include trips by minibus/taxi and visits on foot, under the supervision of a mentor and that the group will be working regularly at The Conduit Centre.
- I will tell the project of any special medical conditions they need to know about.
- I agree for photographs of my child to appear in the magazine

Signed:	Please print
0.g	. 19490 pt